




Source Water Information 

SWA = Source Water Assessment 

Source Water Name Location 

MAYBELLE MANOR 1 CE920286 

MAYBELLE MANOR 2 CE920287 

CE920286 

Type of Water 

GW 

Report Status 

y NEAR 1 NW OF CONOWINGO APPROX. 300 FT S OF LINDA SUE 

LANE 

CE920287 GW y 

• PFAS information

NEAR 1 NW OF CONOWINGO APPROX. 400 FT S OF LINDA SUE 

LANE 

PWSID 

MD0070248 

MD0070248 

05/19/2022 

Water 
Treatment 

System Plant Date Total Total 
Name Name Collected PFOA/PFOS PFAS 

Maybelle MAYBELLE 
Manor MANOR 2 
MHP CE920287 

Maybelle MAYBELLE 
Manor MANOR 1 
MHP CE920286 

3/29/2021 

3/29/2021 

7.65 13.8 

2.14 8.4 

"PFAS - short for per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances - refers to a large group of more than 4,000 

human-made chemicals that have been used since the 1940s in a range of products, including stain- and 

water-resistant fabrics and carpeting, cleaning products, paints, cookware, food packaging and fire­

fighting foams. These uses of PFAS have led to PFAS entering our environment, where they have been 

measured by several states in soil, surface water, groundwater and seafood. Some PFAS can last a long 

time in the environment and in the human body and can accumulate in the food chain. 

Currently, there are no federal regulations (i.e. Maximum Contaminant Levels {MCLs)) for PFAS in 

drinking water. However, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has issued a Health Advisory 

Level (HAL) of 70 parts per trillion (ppt) for the sum of PFOA and PFOS concentrations in drinking water. 

While not an enforceable regulatory standard, when followed, the EPA HAL does provide drinking water 

customers, even the most sensitive populations, with a margin of protection from lifetime exposure to 

PFOA and PFOS in drinking water. Beginning in 2020, the Maryland Department of the Environment 

(MDE) initiated a PFAS monitoring program. The combined PFOA and PFAS concentration from samples 

taken from our water system was 13.8 ppt. MDE anticipates that EPA will establish an MCL for PFOA 

and PFOS in the near future. This would entail additional monitoring. Additional information about PFAS 

can be found on the MOE website: mde.maryland.gov" 
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